Primrose Hill Primary School

Princess Road, Regent's Park, London NWI 8JL

Tel: 020 7722 8500 Fax: 020 7722 5291

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk



Friday 18.09.15

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are very excited to inform you that your child, along with **the children in Year 6 and a group of children in Years 3, 4 and 5,** will be taking part in the Camden Schools Cross Country running competition this year. This event, with over 2000 children taking part from schools across Camden, will take place on **Parliament Hill (near the athletics track)** on:

Friday 25th **September**

The children will take part in the following races

The first race begins at 10.00am and will be finished by 1.00pm

The events are as follows: Year 3 boys and girls 1 lap (1KM)

Year 4 boys and girls 1 lap (1KM)

Year 5 boys and girls 1 1/5 laps (1.5KM)

Year 6 boys and girls 1 1/5 laps (1.5KM)

Please ensure your child is wearing the correct PE kit. Please also provide a change of clothes as it could be muddy. **Your child will also need to bring a packed lunch**.

Your support on the day is more than welcome! Please note that we will be walking to Parliament Hill from school. Please speak to your child's teacher to find out exactly what time they are planning to leave school if you are planning to walk with your child's class. We expect to be back at school by 2.00pm.

This is a very exciting event and I think the children will really enjoy it. If you would like any more information please speak to your child's class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mitchell Collymore